
  
 

 
            Tyrone Operations 
            P.O. Box 571 
            Tyrone, NM  88065 

 
 

 
June 11, 2024 
 

 
 
Via Electronic 
Return Receipt Requested 
 
Mr. David Ennis 
Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department 
Mining and Minerals Division 
Mining Act Reclamation Program 
1220 South St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, NM  87505 
 
Dear Mr. Ennis: 
 

Re:  Withdrawal of Application for Modification 24-1 to the 
 Minimal Impact Exploration Permit No. GR083EM (Emma-B)  

   
Freeport-McMoRan Tyrone Inc. (Tyrone) received approval for a minimal impact 

exploration permit, Emma-B, on August 08, 2019, under permit No. GR083EM.  Tyrone applied 
for a modification to this permit on January 5, 2024 to add additional exploration boreholes to the 
program (Modification 24-1).  
 

With this letter, Tyrone hereby withdraws the application for Modification 24-1.  A Part 4 
Regular Impact Exploration permit application will be submitted instead.  Tyrone also requests 
that the $500.00 application fee submitted for Modification 24-1 be applied to the Part 4 request.  
 

Please contact Raechel Roberts at (575) 956-3290 or rroberts2@fmi.com if you have 
questions.  

 
Sincerely, 

 
 

 
Sherry Burt-Kested, Manager 
Environmental Services 
 

SBK:rmr 
20240611-100 


